From: Fowler, David

Sent: 24 June 2019 10:51
To: Planning

Subject: FW: Abacus

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Please upload letter of support.
Thanks,
David

David Fowler
Principal Planner

Telephone: 0207 974 2123

From: daniella leon

Sent: 24 June 2019 09:43

To: Fowler, David <David.Fowler@camden.gov.uk>
Subject: Abacus

Dear David
| am writing to give my support for Abacus to use the old police station for their school.

This will be a great opportunity to have a free school of a high standard in the area who will also encourage and
promote children being walked to school rather then travelling to school by the usual 4x4 brigade.

Surely, this can only be a good thing and it is perfect timing as London’s dangerously high pollution levels are top or
the Mayor of London’s agenda.

Yours sincerely

Daniella
Resident of Belsize Park



